
Public Hearing Notice

City of Philadelphia

The Committee on the Environment of the Council of the City of Philadelphia will hold a Public 

Hearing on Wednesday, October 24, 2007, at 10:00 AM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear testimony 

on the following items:

An Ordinance enacting a new Chapter 9-3200 of The Philadelphia Code, entitled 

"Shipping and Packaging Waste Reduction Ordinance," to prohibit the use of 

disposable packaging materials that contain polystyrene foam and to require the 

use of biodegradable/compostable or recyclable disposable packaging materials 

by package shippers, city departments and city contractors and lessees unless 

there is no affordable alternative; all under certain terms and conditions.

070671

An Ordinance enacting a new Chapter 9-3100 of The Philadelphia Code, entitled 

"Food Service Waste Reduction Ordinance," to prohibit the use of disposable 

food service ware that contains polystyrene foam and to require the use of 

biodegradable/compostable or recyclable disposable food service ware by food 

vendors, city facility food providers, city departments and city contractors and 

lessees unless there is no affordable alternative; all under certain terms and 

conditions.

070672

An Ordinance amending Chapter 9-600 of The Philadelphia Code, entitled 

"Service and Other Businesses," by adding a new Section 9-614, entitled 

"Mandatory Use of Recyclable and Compostable Checkout Bags," all under 

certain terms and conditions.

070691

An Ordinance enacting a new Section 12-1131 of The Philadelphia Code, entitled 

"Electric Vehicle Parking," to provide for the designation of electric vehicle 

on-street parking spaces where only electric vehicles may be parked and 

amending Section 12-2809 of The Philadelphia Code to provide for penalties for 

illegally parking in a designated electric vehicle parking space; all under certain 

terms and conditions.

070788

Copies of the foregoing items are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, 

City Hall.

Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Committee on the Environment, open to the 

public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed items.

Patricia Rafferty

Chief Clerk
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